
COME AND BE A PART of serving Christ through the GPBC  

Children’s Ministry!  We are in need of a teacher for the Older 

Children’s Church on the 3rd Sunday of each month.  If you are 

interested in working with children, please contact the  

Nominating Committee or Paige Townsend.   
 

WE WILL BE HOLDING our first meeting for Sports Camp May 1st 

immediately following the worship service.  We need help with 

registration, snacks, and crafts.  We are also looking for group 

leaders that are interested in forming a bond with the children 

and their parents.  There are also slots available for those who 

want to be involved with teaching sports skills.  We will focus on 

the following sports:  golf, soccer, flag football, and basketball.  

Sports Camp will be held July 18th—22nd from 6:00—8:30 and 

will be $26.50 per child.  The cost includes 6 interns from the 

PBA and a GPBC logo T-shirt for each child.  If you have  

questions, please contact Paige Townsend.   
 

JOIN US:  All ladies of the church are invited to attend our Benny 

Russell Birthday Celebration Tuesday, May 17th at 6:30pm in the 

old fellowship hall.  Please bring your favorite finger food to 

share.  Pennies will be collected for ministry scholarships.   
 

SOCKS AND SHOES AND UNDERWEAR...OH MY!  SOCKS AND 

SHOES AND UNDERWEAR...OH MY!  No, we are not off to Oz but 

to North Dakota!  Please help us show the love of Jesus to Native 

American children by supplying them with some essentials for 

back to school.  WMU VA is once again traveling cross country to 

minister to many of the 8200 Native Americans living on Stand-

ing Rock Reservation in poverty.  We will be collecting new socks, 

shoes and underwear to distribute while there.  Please place 

these items in the bin in the Narthex.  We are so appreciative of 

all the ways you make possible the sharing of the Good News.   

 

COME AND BE A PART of serving Christ through the GPBC  

Children’s Ministry!  We are in need of a teacher for the Older 

Children’s Church on the 3rd Sunday of each month.  If you are 

interested in working with children, please contact the  

Nominating Committee or Paige Townsend.   
 

WE WILL BE HOLDING our first meeting for Sports Camp May 1st 

immediately following the worship service.  We need help with 

registration, snacks, and crafts.  We are also looking for group 

leaders that are interested in forming a bond with the children 

and their parents.  There are also slots available for those who 

want to be involved with teaching sports skills.  We will focus on 

the following sports:  golf, soccer, flag football, and basketball.  

Sports Camp will be held July 18th—22nd from 6:00—8:30 and 

will be $26.50 per child.  The cost includes 6 interns from the 

PBA and a GPBC logo T-shirt for each child.  If you have  

questions, please contact Paige Townsend.   
 

JOIN US:  All ladies of the church are invited to attend our Benny 

Russell Birthday Celebration Tuesday, May 17th at 6:30pm in the 

old fellowship hall.  Please bring your favorite finger food to 

share.  Pennies will be collected for ministry scholarships.   
 

SOCKS AND SHOES AND UNDERWEAR...OH MY!  SOCKS AND 

SHOES AND UNDERWEAR...OH MY!  No, we are not off to Oz but 

to North Dakota!  Please help us show the love of Jesus to Native 

American children by supplying them with some essentials for 

back to school.  WMU VA is once again traveling cross country to 

minister to many of the 8200 Native Americans living on Stand-

ing Rock Reservation in poverty.  We will be collecting new socks, 

shoes and underwear to distribute while there.  Please place 

these items in the bin in the Narthex.  We are so appreciative of 

all the ways you make possible the sharing of the Good News.   

 



SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Children/Youth and Agape classes hosting.  Please join us.   

 

DEAR FRIENDS How good it is to be remembered and to remem-

ber.  The CARE cards with their notes from you are so much ap-

preciated and enjoyed.  CARE is a wonderful ministry.  I am also 

grateful for the visits, phone calls and cards from so many of you.  

A great big THANK YOU to Pastor Bud for making the time to 

come and visit at the Huntington.  His visits and prayers are in-

deed special.  I pray daily for you and for the many avenues of 

missions in which you are involved.  You are doing the Lord’s 

work for which He continues to bless you.  —Sarah Starkey 
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